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1.  Concerning the postelection reports following a special election, I am sorry for the
confusion.  Under current law there is an existing postelection report due 30 days after
every special election (regardless of whether public funding is involved) unless a
continuing report is due during that 30–day period.  This draft preserves this report
for those elections other than elections for major state offices.  It is this current report
that has the 22–day closing date.  Your new postelection report for major state office
elections has a 3–day closing date and a l0–day due date.  I have made changes to
proposed s. 11.20 (8) (am) and (an) to better reflect your intent in this regard.
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